Republic nf the /Qbi[ippints
Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

June 24, 2020

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No. 238 .s2020
To: Schools Division Superintendent } Division of Tacloban City

All Others Concerned

SURVEYS OF THE FOLLOW-UP ACTIVITIES AND PLANS FOR INVITED TEACHERS AND
HOST SCHOOL (KPTEP)

1. Attached is a memorandum from the International Cooperation Office requesting all
2012-2019 participants- Korea Philippines Teacher Exchange Programme (KPTEP) and Host
Schools to join the survey until July 2, 2020.

2, The participant to this activity is Jejomar G. Villacorte, Teacher Il of Rizal Central School,
Tacloban City.

3. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.
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RAMIR B. UYTICO EdD, CESO IV
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